Credentials Review Committee Recommendation
The Credentials Review Committee made the following recommendation to the Board of Governors at the last meeting.  The recommendation was tabled for more investigation. 

Recommended Changes
1.  If the applicant does not have a license from the U.S., they should provide a sworn statement that describes how licensing works from that country.
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